
Update on Allergy Prescription 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important update 

regarding your allergy prescription. 

As of [Date], your allergy medication has been altered to better suit your needs. The new 

prescription is as follows: 

• Medication Name: [New Medication] 

• Dosage: [Dosage Instructions] 

• Frequency: [How Often] 

Please be sure to consult with your healthcare provider if you have any questions regarding this 

change. It is crucial to follow the new instructions as prescribed. 

Thank you for your attention to this important update. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


